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Mission Bay South Block 9

Community Outreach Notice, December 18, 2020

Dear Mission Bay Neighbors,

At 5PM on Wednesday, January 27th, we will host our second Mission Bay community virtual
meeting. The virtual meeting will provide an opportunity to learn more about permanent
supportive housing in San Francisco and to hear about the advocacy and policy efforts happening
in addition to our development work. Please email MBBlock9@chp-sf.org by 5PM on Friday,
January 22nd with questions you want to hear answered during the meeting. After the meeting,
the presentation will be posted to https://chp-sf.org/missionbay/. You may visit this page to read

our previous community outreach notices and learn more information about the project.

Please see the next page for construction updates.
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Summary of current construction activities through January:
e We are currently wrapping up our underground utilities work within the site.
e We will be working on our concrete foundation through the end of January.
e Once the concrete foundation is complete, we will start structural steel framing.

Key Project Milestones:
e January 2021 - Concrete foundation completion.
e April and May 2021 - Setting modular units levels 2-4.
e June 2021 - Framing completion.
e July 2021 - Roofing completion.
e November 2021 - Exterior skin completion.
e December 2021 - Community Garden completion.
e January 2022 - Final completion & lease-up commences.



